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Friday 17th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to an Art shared lesson with your child.  
 
For Doves (Mrs Pile and Mrs Tyler): Tuesday 11th February 2020 between 2 and 3pm.  
 
For Owls (Mrs Guntrip): Thursday 13th February 2020 between 2 and 3pm.  
 
We are going to be making art inspired by the book Whatever Next. This is the book that we will be 
working on in our English lessons that week. Our art work will be put on display in the Reception Art 
Gallery for the school to appreciate after! It should be a fantastic opportunity for you to take part in 
activities alongside your child and to share the learning experience with them. 
 
You will need to sign in at reception on the day. Siblings are welcome but please ensure they are with 
you at all times as we will have art materials and equipment out on the tables.  
 
We hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child’s learning 
and achievements in school.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all!  
 
Mrs Pile and Mrs Guntrip 
Reception Teachers 
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